Peachtree City Dog Park Association

Regularly scheduled business meeting of April 13, 2020
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm.

In attendance via Zoom were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson,
Director Susan Acosta, and Steve Brown.

Old Business:

1.

SRS LW

Minutes from the March meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes
carried.

Treasurer's Report:

Total Deposits for March: $1073.81 Expenses $1,073.15. Bank balance as of 3/31/2020:
$15,869.71. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.

Drainage: No progress due to park closure.

Mosquito control. No news.

Website: Except for a few minor issues all is working well at the moment.

First Aid Kits: A new container with fresh bandages has been placed in the gazebo.
Parking permits: No progress due to quarantine.

Spring cleaning: on hold due to closure. Grass seed has been spread.

Sponsorships: on hold until we reopen.

0 Mowing: Robinson and Sons will continue to mow when the park reopens.

New Business:

1.

2.

3.

A motion was made and carried to write to city officials and request access to the dog
park for basic spring time maintenance — mulch delivery and spreading of it, digging
drainage ditches and burying corrugated drain pipe, minor repairs and cleaning. We also
want to ask about re-opening the park to the public ASAP with whatever social
distancing or sanitation restrictions might need to be observed.

Hand sanitizer will be replaced with fresh product and we may move the dispenser to a
more accessible location. It may be necessary to theft-proof the bottle.

We agreed to buy new pools and chairs before the park reopens.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:21 pm.



